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CONGRATULATIONS! New Horizons is fortunate to have responsible, bright, and talented students on its 

staff. Please join us in congratulating our graduates, pictured clockwise, starting with top left, Jessica 

Graham, Mark Melo, Max Doherty, Julia Blank, 

Allyson Browne, Marcio DaSilva, Samantha 

Puleo, and Sara Tancredi. Jessica is graduating 

from Framingham State University, Mark from  

U-Mass Lowell, and Max from Malden Catholic. 

Julia, Allyson, Marcio, Samantha, and Sara are all 

graduating from Woburn High School. Max will 

attend Boston College, Julia – Bridgewater State, 

Allyson – University of Maine, Samantha – 

Merrimack College, Sara – University of New 

England, and Marcio will join the workforce. We 

wish them the very best in their future endeavors 

and thank them for their dedication to the New 

Horizons community! 

MEMORIAL DAY REMEMBRANCE: Thank you to all residents and family members who joined us for 

our annual Resident Memorial Service on May 18. Nearly 65 people came together to remember and 

celebrate the lives of former New 

Horizons residents who profoundly 

touched our community. Reverend 

Peter Brown (back row, far left) 

of First Baptist Church of 

Wakefield, accompanied by the 

Sounds of Grace choir, an 

interfaith hospice choir, led this 

poignant service that recognizes 

and celebrates the strong bonds we 

all share as members of the 

extended New Horizons family.   

NEW RESIDENT: Margaret Franklin, Suite 372, joins us from her home in Passaic, NJ, 

where she and her husband of 48 years raised their three children.  Originally from New York, 

Margaret worked for 28 years as an office manager in a retinal specialist practice. She is 

active in her church, especially in the thrift shop, and a very social person. We wish Margaret 

the best in her new home.    

NEW STAFF: Please welcome Jimmy Tortorici to our kitchen crew. We are very pleased to 

have him join our team!     

We extend a warm welcome to Margaret and Jimmy. 
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A father is neither an anchor to hold us back, 

nor a sail to take us there, but a guiding light 

whose love shows us the way. Thank you, Dad. 

 

Happy Father’s Day! 

 Mark Your Calendar! 

June 14 Flag Day 

June 18 Father’s Day 

June 21  First day of summer 

June 28  Resident Cookout 

EVENT SCRAPBOOK: Residents  Isabel Bloch, 

Roseann Concannon, and Helene Donahue  

thoroughly enjoyed the Art Matters presentation “The 

Impressionists,” led by Jane Blair (left).  

Night Club at New Horizons was a huge hit! Our Dining Room was transformed into a cabaret setting 

with live music, cocktails, hors d’oeuvres, and of course, dancing. Pictured above, left to right, 

residents Myrt and Bob Peary, Charlie and Eileen Dahill, and Charlie Gazzara with Sue Porter 

hit the dance floor, while Frank and Claire McCall enjoyed the music. 

RESIDENT COOKOUT: We look forward to 

celebrating the start of summer at our Resident 

Cookout on Tuesday, June 28. A traditional 

barbecue lunch will be served in the garden. Let’s 

hope for a warm day with lots of sunshine.  

AIR CONDITIONING: Now that spring has 

arrived, we have turned off the building heating 

systems. If the air conditioning in your apart-

ment is not functioning, please let the Front 

Desk staff know.  


